
Announcements for Monday, May 10, 2021 

❖ The Dungeons and Dragons Club will have their last meeting of the year this Thursday in 

N219 from 4 – 5:30. 

 

❖ Dreams Come True Club will meet Friday in the 9th grade cafeteria at 8:45 am.  Hope to 

see you there! 

 

❖ Bright Futures reports are still available for pick up!  If you have not already received it, 

please stop by the main guidance office during your lunch if you have not picked up your 

Bright Futures report. 

 

❖ Letter jacket orders will be taken during all lunches on Friday!  Order forms are available 

in the front office. Bring your letter, payment, and completed form to the courtyard on 

May 14th. 

 

❖ Attention Seniors…are you thinking about starting your career after graduation?  If so, 

you should look into the WorkStarter Program.  You can apply for a full-time job for one 

year with local non-profits.  Come to the Main Guidance Office to pick up more 

information about this great opportunity!  Employers are currently interviewing, and 

most positions will likely be filled in the next two weeks, so come get the info TODAY! 

 

❖ Anyone interested in trying out for the Bartram Trail Dance Team should visit the BT 

Athletic Website for all the required paperwork and details. Please see Coach Natalie 

Belcik with any questions. 

 

❖ Looking for an easy way to help your community and earn service hours? Hunger Ends 

Here is hosting a food drive donating non-perishable food items to St. Johns Ecumenical  

Ministries. Bring donations to Ms. Jaspers room in N221 with a receipt, where $5 is 

worth one hour. The Drive ends THIS FRIDAY. 

 

❖ Want to take a dual enrollment class through St. John’s River State College next fall? 

Applications for new students are now being accepted for fall 2021 dual enrollment 

courses. Courses will be offered online and on the St. John’s River State College Campus.  

See the school counseling link on the Bartram Trail website or the Schoology page for 

more info. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


